
•	 Keep left, slow down, obey all signage

•	 Warn other users with your bell or a greeting

•	 Stopped for a chat? Move to the side of the path

Information for cycleway users:

Use driveways adjacent to 
the cycleway carefully:
•	 Slow down
•	 Check in both directions
•	 Be prepared to stop if required
•	 All bins are to be placed on 

the kerbside as normal

Information for Vehicles:
•	 Slow down when crossing the cycleway

•	 Give way to cyclists and pedestrians on 
the adjacent footpath and cycleway

•	 Parking on the cycleway is against the law

Tahunanui Pathways 
– Stage 2 Complete
With your input, Nelson City Council has been able to design and build the 
Tahunanui Pathways project to create a safe and efficient route for cyclists and 
pedestrians in Tahunanui.

Thank you for your patience and understanding while the work was underway, 
we are looking forward to seeing families, schoolkids and the local community 
enjoy this new cycleway on your street.

The new cycleway down Muritai Street is for 
bikes and other modes of active transport. 
Please do not drive down or park in the 
cycleway. Parking is still available on the 
western side of Muritai Street.

For more information and to complete a 
post-construction residents’ survey, go to 
shape.nelson.govt.nz and click  
Tahunanui Pathways.


